
Submission to IPC Ref No SSD-9679 (hills of Gold) 

I wish to object to the recently changed recommendations of the Planning Department in their 
recommendations to the IPC. 

The Planning Department is supposed to be independent and follow guideline rules that take into 
account Communities interests. This new process is not independent if recommendations by an 
independent body are overruled. When a Developer claims a project needs to be bigger to be viable, 
of course for the developer bigger is always better and neighbours and the community become 
secondary. Thank you for accepting my submission. 

Penny Greig,  st Walcha. 2354. 




